[bookmark: _Hlk82413245]MEMORANDUM

[bookmark: _GoBack]DATE:	September 20, 2021

TO:	University of Arizona Faculty

FROM:	Jessica Summers, Chair of the Faculty
	Ping Situ, Chair, Nominating Committee

RE:	Annual Faculty Survey:  Opportunities for University-level Service and Participation in Shared Governance

This is a second reminder to please fill out the survey if you have not already done so. If you have already filled it out, we have your responses recorded.
Each year the University of Arizona Nominating Committee conducts a brief faculty survey that gives each of you the opportunity to indicate your interest in faculty service.  The survey results are used to identify faculty to then nominate for various General Faculty Standing Committees and for service on a variety of other committees, as needed. 
Your participation on faculty committees helps to protect and improve the quality of this University and the rights of your faculty colleagues. Your voice is needed as we deal with a rapidly changing landscape in teaching, research, information technology, and in the level and form of funding that supports our activities. Descriptions of each committee are also included to help you make your choices. 

For best internet practices, you may access the survey by copying and pasting the link below into your browser. You will be prompted to enter your NetID and password for secure authentication. Here is the URL: 
<https://uarizona.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_d6Uyz6zCy7JXYPA>

